
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
This notice is to inform you that we will be performing construction involving underground 

sanitary pipe replacement along 10th Ave from 56th Street to 51st Street .  These upgrades are 

essential in order to upsize the existing sanitary pipe to prevent future system flooding. 

 

The intended start date for construction is the week of July 1st, weather dependent.  This portion 

of 10th Ave will have limited access during this time, so please follow the posted signage and 

plan alternate routes if needed. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation during this 

time. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of our team members below for 

more information. 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Meier Project Supervisor 587-338-4713 

Ryan Howse Superintendent 780-297-1320 

GS Construction Office: Ext. 0 GS Office 780-962-3544 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

G.S. Construction 

 
 


